
 

1 April 2019 
 
Mr.  Ulvi Kasimov 
Founder, UK Creative Ideas 
.ART registry 
12 Mount Havelock,  
Douglas, Isle of Man, IM1 2QG 
 
Dear Mr. Kasimov: 
 
We  are writing to recognize  .ART’s support of ICANN’s multi-stakeholder work through the 
contribution of Kurt Pritz’s time on ICANN’s GDPR policy development.  
 
We  recognize the importance of participation by many entities, both large and small, and also 
understand the time provided was a significant contribution of .ART’s resources.   
 
Please accept our thanks for your past and, hopefully, future participation in the ICANN ecosystem.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

                
Cherine Chalaby, Chair    Keith Drazek, Chair 
ICANN Board of Directors    Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) 


